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“These men who have turned the world 
upside down have come here also,. . . 
.”(Acts 17:6b, ESV) 

Camp. Many of us have memories from a camp 

experience. Perhaps we made a public profession 

of faith at a Church Camp. Maybe we gave our 

first testimony around the campfire. We may 

have begun relationships with some of the best 

friends we would have in life from Camp. Per-

haps God brought into our lives the spiritual 

mentor we needed 

during Camp.  

In June, hundreds of participants will have the spiritual experi-

ence of their lifetime at Camp Schafer. Beloved, will you add 

Camp Schafer to your church prayer lists? Will you begin pray-

ing for God to blanket Schafer June 19-23 (Children's) and 

June 25-30 (Youth)? 

Your church may not send children or youth to Schafer, but 

about 20% of LAB Churches will attend. God will use these participants to serve in our LAB 

Churches years later. They will operate on leadership teams and be critical leaders within 

LAB Churches. We have seen this occur. Throughout the LAB, we see our churches sprinkled 

with lay leaders and ministers who experienced God at Camp Schafer and are serving Him 

faithfully. Additionally, the relationship the participants form with chaperones will grow into 

a strong mentor relationship for years. 

 In addition to placing The Camp on your prayer list, pray about serving as a chaperone and 

pray for those who will serve as chaperones. Pray about your small group writing encourag-

ing notes to the 150-200 participants. Your notes of encouragement will be a blessing to 

them as they are away from home and 

facing spiritual warfare. 

The theme for this year's Camp is 
"Upside Down." I look forward to the 
participants turning their world upside 
down for Jesus upon completing their 
Camp Schafer experience. Thank you 
ahead of time for praying and supporting 
Camp Schafer!!  

Upcoming Events &  

Announcements: 

National Day of Prayer – May 4th 

Lab Recovery Team— If you feel God lead-

ing you to be apart of this ministry, please 

reach out to Silas Session at sjses-

sion@yahoo.com  

Pastor Prayer  Meeting– Join us each 

Wednesday at 9:30 for fellowship and pray-

er. (Location will be emailed weekly until 

renovations are complete at the LAB) 

Baptist Campus Ministry –Every Tuesday at 

ECTC, contact Tanner Royalty to sign up or 

ask how you can get involved!  tan-

ner.nhcc@gmail.com  

Children Camp Schafer – June 19-23 

Youth Camp Schafer – June 25-30 
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CHURCHES WITHOUT PASTORS:  

•Colesburg •New Horizon  

•Red Hill •The Journey 

 

For up to date information, follow us on 

Facebook!  To get your copy of the News-

letter via mail or email, contact us today 

at  admina@svba.comcastbiz.net 

or call us at 270-765-4023.  

www.svabaptist.org    

Camp Schafer 2023 
“Upside Down” 

Children’s Camp—June 19-23, 2023 
Youth Camp - June 25-30, 2023 

For More Information or to volunteer to be a coun-
selor, contact:  

Austin Stillwell: 270-862-4228 austin@cbclife.us 
Josh Looten: 270-401-4243  jlooten322@gmail.com  

Follow Camp Schafer at www.facebook.com/LincolnABCamps 

Ce-

cilia 
Tunnel Hill Students 

Office Update…. On December 28, 2022 we came into a flooded office, due to a busted 

pipe in the ceiling. We are still currently under construction. Here are some pictures 

from the day it happened and pictures of the ongoing construction.   


